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This bill identifies a segment of U.S. Highway 212, from Chaska to Montevideo, as eligible to be 

evaluated in the next round of project selection in the Corridors of Commerce program. Corridors of 

Commerce is a MnDOT program for Expansion and freight movement projects on the trunk highway 

system. Currently, there is not ongoing funding for the program. 


